

America's Corvette Club

EDITOR: Barbara Marshall DATE: JANUARY 2012 www.americascorvetteclub.com **Hot Line: 954-430-VETE** 1983

Sponsored by MAROONE CHEVROLET

PRESIDENT Bill Valentine 954-610-5158 VICE PRESIDENT Joe Tosta 954-614-8024

SECRETARY Susan Bingaman 561-213-7245

TREASURER Tom Todaro 954-821-2158 SERGEANT-AT-ARMS Larry Marshall 954-868-3400



Valarie Sheltons New 2012 C6

Festival Flea Market Car Show December 4, 2011

It was another beautiful day in South Florida for this car show. We had 7 or 8 of our club members participate this year. Joe Tosta took home the prize winning trophy.



Line up of our fantastic Corvettes

ACC Holiday Day Party December 10, 2011

What a great evening . . . rustic Inn proved to be the place to be for our annual Holiday Party. Penny Todaro and her crew did it again! She can plan my party anytime! The food was great, the fabulous, decorations the music rocked...everyone had a ball. ACC **ROCKS**

Susan Bingaman



GAME ON



Another GREAT job done by Penny, Stacy, Victor, & crew.

The planning, the decorations, the location, the band were all fabulous. All the hard work you put into our ACC party is greatly appreciated.

Thanks again Penny.

Barbara

2 0 1 2

January 8th

Renegade Corvette Club 6th Annual Car Show

January 21st

Reflections in Glass XXIX

January 26th - 28th

NCRS Show in Kissemmee

May 5th

Corvettes On The Circle Sarasota

FOR INFO & FLYERS
CALL Jim Brackett
Competition Committee
(954) 227-1838

JANUARY BIRTHDAYS

1/3 Judy Miller

1/7 Charlie Beruta

1/8 Scott Donato

1/11 Silvia Kanellos

1/14 Paulette Craig

1/17 Leslie Melvin

1/18 Tom Todaro

1/19 Judy Coe

1/25 Larry Bingaman

JANUARY ANNIVERSARIES

1/21 Tom & Mayianne

What a year it has been for ACC. It seems like only recently that we kicked off 2011. Since then dozens of club events have come and gone—car shows, dinner parties, picnics, and social activities throughout South Florida. I trust that you have been able to participate in many, if not most, events.

Thank you for making ACC the BEST and most active Corvette car club in the region. As you know, it is the membership and participation that makes this club the GREAT organization it is. Next year's calendar is firming up, and it promises to offer you and you guest another year with a variety of events.

As an active member of ACC since 1999, annual dues have remained stable. I am HAPPY to report to you that 2012 dues are reduced to \$100.00 per couple and \$60.00 per individual. I know of NO organization, club, or association at large that offers so much to its members for so little. I attribute it to the active involvement of ACC membership at large that makes this possible. THANK YOU.

With 2011 coming to a close, it's time to renew your club membership. Please fill it out the renewal form sent out earlier with the most recent information. This information is important as it will be used for printing next year's roster. Dues are due NO later than January 31, 2012. Please mail to: TOM TODARO; 248 NW 37th Way, Deerfield Beach, Fl. 33442.

We look forward to seeing you again next year for what promises to be another GREAT year for the club.

Joe Tosta, Vice President

2012 DUES ARE DUE JANUARY 1st – 31st

\$100.00 per couple \$60.00 individual Meetings January 5th, 2011 January 19th, 2012

Our Christmas Party:

What a great time we had. What a novel idea it was to hold it at a seafood restaurant and on a barge yet. As it turned out, it was just fabulous. Joe had a good idea. We had fifty-six people attend and I did not hear a single complaint (well maybe one when we had to announce the open bar was a mistake).

The food was very plentiful and I saw allot of take home boxes leaving at the end of the night. Carolina and myself were a part of that group.

The two guys that DJ'd the night were great, we now have another outlet when we may need someone to DJ for our car show in the future.

I was a little apprehensive about not having our Christmas gift exchange but the night went off without a hitch and I truly think everyone enjoyed themselves. Our Toys for Tots was complete success. It is nice to be able to give to those who are less fortunate and put a smile on some child's face.

Penny and her elves did a wonderful job on setting up the room, everyone communicated with everyone and there was plenty of room for dancing.

It's scary to think that Christmas and New Years is just around the corner, and it's the start of another new year. Carolina and I would like to wish everyone a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.

Please keep our members who might not be in the best of health in your prayers, the loss of loved ones is a very sad state, and as we all know, the hurt lasts a very long time. Stay safe and may God bless you and yours.

Bill Valentine

I am very sorry to have to relay sad news to the members of America's Corvette Club. Our good friend and Club member, Karsten Schulze, passed away at home Sunday morning at 8:30AM.

I talked to Anneliese this afternoon and she said that she would keep me informed as for the arrangements.

The holidays are suppose to be a time of joy and happiness, but as we all know, we cannot always get what we wish for. We must place our faith in the hands of the Lord. Please keep her in your hearts and prayers in this her time of need.

I wish to take this opportunity to thank a few of our Club members' who are not on the Board to thank them for jobs well done.

Jim Brackett - fabulous job as Competition Committee. Jim has kept us all well informed and up to date on any all car shows.

Herb Jacobson – ACC Ambassador to the Corvette Museum and planned some awesome cruises which we all enjoyed. We especially loved the Lazy Days Restaurant in Marathon caravan. We all had a great time.

Penny Todaro – party planner and all round fun lady. What an outstanding job Penny and her crew did in decorating, hosting games, etc. for our enjoyment at our Anniversary dinner/dance and Holiday Party at the Rustic Inn plus all the get together after the car show.

THANK YOU, THANK YOU, THANK YOU each and everyone one of you.

As Editor for the past 10+ yrs. No one knows more than I do the hours, planning, and prepping that goes into all these activities for our enjoyment.

YOU MAKE OUR CLUB









